

University at Albany Campus President and/or Designee 1400 Washington Avenue Albany, NY 12222

The Student Association Board of Finance Campus Center West B84 1400 Washington Avenue Albany, NY 12222

Dear Campus President and/or Designee,

We are pleased to inform you of the passage of the Student Association Budget for the 2020-2021 fiscal year. Therefore, we submit to you the Student Association Leadership Certification, Student Association Budget Executive Memo, Student Association Budget Exect, Student Association Senate Budget Session Minutes, the Board of Finance Records for 2019-2020, and this letter.

We request further examination on whether Senate Committee Chair stipends violate Document 3901 Section C Subsection 3 Subsubsection M to ensure compliance.

The Board of Finance looks forward to the certification process and the certification letter. In the fall, we would appreciate if you could please address the certification letter to the Student Association Board of Finance and the Student Association Comptroller. This is in accordance to Article IV Section 4 Subsection 2 of the Student Association Constitution which reads: "The Board of Finance shall oversee the Student Association budget and ensure that it is followed."

On a more personal note, it has been a pleasure to work with you and your team this year. We are proud to say that this year's Board of Finance highlights some of the brightest and most ambitious students this University has to offer. We look forward to this continuing partnership.

Since ely,

Samuel Salazar

Chair of the Board of Finance 19-20

Molly Donelan

Vice Chair of the Board of Finance 19-20